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SHORT TRACK NEWS

Last weekend we had our skater Peter Murphy competing in MONTREAL, Canada in the ISU Short Track  
World Tour 1 (previuosly World Cup) and because the World Tour 2 from Salt Lake City was relocated to Montreal  
were Peter starts the competition today.


Here are Peter´s results from World Tour 1:


500m      42.968

1000m 1:30.080

1500m 2:25.627


CONGRATS AND GOOD LUCK FOR TODAYS COMPETITIONS 

We have the following skaters competing in the REGIONAL LEAGUE BENELUX CUP 1 

in NIJMEGEN, Netherlands: 

Amanda Yao, Elias Castan, Julie Kiesgen, Chris Wang, Sidoine Conesa and Chloé Ska. 

For our smaller skaters we will arrange our yearly HALLOWEEN CUP during our Sunday training hours. 


As mentioned earlier we are host to the BENELUX CUP on 15th December 2024 

and from 29.1-2.2.2025 Kockelscheuer will be packed with short trackers for the STARCLASS 2 CD COMPETITION. 
This will be the biggest Short Track competition which we are allowed to arrange in our ice rink (because of safety reason). 

We search for volunteers, so please do not hesitate to send us a message chlpv@shorttrack.lu


PLEASE VISIT OUR HOMEPAGE www.shorttrack.lu WHERE YOU CAN FIND MORE INFORMATION AND PICTURES.


                   FIRST WORLD TOUR SKATED
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